
 

 

 

 

 

Chapter Minutes: 18 July 2020 

 

• CALL TO ORDER 
       By Chapter President Ron Turner at 8:30 A.M. 

 

• INVOCATION 
      By Chapter President Ron Turner 

           BREAKFAST SERVED 

• PLEDGES 

- US Flag 

- Texas Flag 

- S.A.R. 
The pledges were led by the Color Guard Commander; Bobby Gresham. 

• WELCOME GUESTS / VISITORS 

There were no new members or new guests at this meeting 

 

 

• PRESENTATIONS 

- Induction of New Members 
Chapter President, Ron Turner was to present Robert Wilson with his 

membership certificates of the Major K.M. Van Zandt Chapter of the Sons of 

the American Revolution. Also, Darryl Dunlop was to receive a supplemental 

membership certificate, however neither individual were present.   
 
                

 

• SPEAKER 
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This month we had Gerry Gieger talk about his patriot ancestor, Hans 

Ulrich. 

 

• OLD BUSINESS 

- Officers Reports 

➢ Secretary’s Minutes 

Junes’ Meeting Minutes were reviewed and approved.  

Moved/Second/Passed 

➢ Treasurer’s Report 

The Treasurer’s Report informed us of the following; Operating 

Funds – Beginning Balance of $10,119.46 /No Expenses / 

Deposits of $307.00 leaving us a Balance of $10,426.46. Pray 

TCU Awards Fund – Beginning Balance of $1,934.04 / No 

Expenses / Interest of $0.03 leaving us a Balance of $1,934.07. 

Goodman Youth Fund – Beginning Balance of $3,087.28 /  

Expenses of $400.00 / Interest of $0.05 leaving us with $2,687.33 

Giving the Chapter a Grand Total of $15,047.86.  

Moved/Second/Passed 

 

• NEW BUSINESS 

➢ Wreaths Across America 
 
The Chapter President, Ron Turner discussed the chapters goals 

for the number of wreaths that want to obtain this year and that 

we should refocus our efforts on Oakwood Cemetery. 

 
➢ National Museum of the Army 

 
Ron Turner reminded us that we could still purchase memorial 

bricks at the National Museum of the Army with the name of 

someone who had fought in one of the many conflicts of this 

great country. 
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➢ Tombstone at Oakwood Cemetery 
 
James Alderman brought to our attention that there is a “true 

daughter of the American Revolution” buried at Oakwood 

Cemetery and that her headstone is badly in need on restoration / 

repair. He has taken the initiative to propose a new headstone 

installed that would honor her connection to the American 

Revolution. A discussion was started about financing the 

tombstone. Any decision was postponed until more input could 

be gathered. 

 

 

 

• ANNOUNCEMENTS 

➢ 125th State Convention 
Will be held virtually, due to Co-Vid 19 Pandemic, on 8 Aug 

2020 via Zoom. 

 

 

➢ Next Meeting 

The next meeting is scheduled for August 15th at 8:30 A.M.. 

 

 

• ADJOURNMENT 

- Recessional 

Bobby Gresham led the recessional  

- Benediction 

Past President Gerry Gieger led the benediction. With the Benediction 

being concluded, the meeting was adjourned at 10:30 A.M..  

 

• FINAL NOTES 

A total of 14 individuals attended our meeting. Of which, 9 were chapter 

members and 5 were guests. 
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